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Councilmember Stephen Whitburn reacts to Mayor 
Todd Gloria's 2025 State of the City Address 

San Diego, CA — “It was good to hear the mayor taking a strong approach to the 
challenges ahead. I agree we must close the budget deficit in one year, push the 
county to help get homeless people off the streets, and make our city government 
more efficient. This should be a transformative year at city hall”. 
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